Flexible Delivery in 2021/22:
SELECTION, DESIGN, DEPLOYMENT 
To convert course sections to flexible delivery for Fall 2021 and Winter 2022, interested instructors will be asked to participate in the following process throughout spring and summer, 2021.
Step 1: Faculties put forward sections for conversion (to be completed April 30)
· Deans, Chairs, and instructors consult, using data distributed by the Flexible Delivery Working Group (FLWG), to identify: (1) sections ready for conversion and (2) instructors interested in engaging in the process through Spring/Summer 2021
Step 2: Review and initial consultations (May)
· Sections identified in Step 1 will be reviewed by the FDWG and the Office of Teaching and Learning (OTL)
· The OTL will meet with instructors and Chairs, as needed, to make final determinations regarding sections best suited for immediate conversion
Step 3: Consultation and design / Governance (May – July)
· OTL and instructors will engage in the Course Design Cycle (see reverse) throughout the spring and summer to collaboratively develop flexible delivery components for Fall/Winter sections
· Instructors and Chairs will follow recommended procedures to ensure revised courses receive all necessary approvals from appropriate governance bodies*
Step 4: Review and deployment (July-August)
· Instructional Designer (ID) and instructors complete changes for Fall flexible delivery sections, including testing and final deployment to Moodle or other platforms
· Work on Winter 2022 sections continues
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*Recommended governance procedures for spring and summer, 2021 are described in the accompanying information sheet, Flexible Delivery in 2021/22: GOVERNANCE.
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